
March 3, 1961

Dr. Lelland J. Rather
Department of Pathology
Stanford School of Medicine

Dear Lel land:

| am enclosing a postscript to be published together with the
reprinting of my article on "Genes and Antibodies." tf you would Iike
to do it, | would suggest it would be entirely appropriate for you to
Indicate that you are adopting a policy of reprinting articles by
Stanford faculty members that have already appeared in other Journals
but which may have a specific interest to Stanford alumni and faculty.
In this case, the fact that the original appeared in Science may mean
that It may well have been overlooked by more clinically-minded
col leagues. &

t wlll be glad to furnish additional copies If this would be of ~
any assistence, a

Yours sincerely, Pe

‘
-
9

Joshua Lederberg
Professor of Genetics


